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I write to you in opposition to SB 566. While I do not like changing between daylight 

savings time and standard time, I prefer having part of the year with daylight savings 

time rather than being fully on standard time. Oregon already passed legislation to 

get rid of the switch, and Oregon ought to keep pushing to implement that legislation 

and move to permanent daylight savings time. 

 

My wife and I look forward to March every year due to the oncoming switch to 

daylight savings time. That extra hour of sunlight in the evenings is what we wish we 

had all year round. 

 

Two states do not use daylight savings time: Arizona and Hawaii. Both of these 

states receive more sunlight hours than us, as they are further south. Their situation 

is different and would not work well for Oregon. 

 

Please do not take away daylight savings time in Oregon. 

 

Thank you, 

Richard Daughters 

 


